

Dear Kindergarten Students (and Parents),

I hope that you are enjoying a fun and safe summer. I am so excited to be your kindergarten teacher this year! In kindergarten we will learn a lot of new things and have many exciting adventures together.

Below is a list of supplies that you will need to be ready on the first day of school. Please bring all supplies in during our Open House or on the first day of school. **Please do not send in anything else that is not on this list.** I will supply a pencil box, pencils, scissors, and anything else we may need.

The following items need to be <u>labeled</u> with your child's name.

- A large oversized t-shirt to be used for art class. No smocks that tie please.
 A large t-shirt is much easier to put on and take off by ourselves.
- 1 set of over-the-ear headphones (no earbuds please)
- 1 box of 24 Crayola brand crayons

The following items <u>should not</u> be labeled. We will store these in the classroom to share throughout the year

- 4 thin low odor black dry erase markers (No colors please, they stain our white boards.
- 1 Bottle Soap with a pump
- 1 container of Wet Ones for Art Class.







You will also need:

- A backpack. You will need to fit a folder, lunchbox, and sometimes a sweater or sweatshirt inside. No rolling backpacks please.
- A lunchbox for your snack. Snacks and lunches are kept in our closet so please bring a lunchbox to keep everything in.
- A refillable water bottle. Please bring it to school filled with water each day. We are very active in kindergarten.

Don't forget to bring a healthy snack and a water bottle. No juice please.

Enjoy the rest of your summer. But get ready for a fun and exciting year! Mrs. Marquardt

